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Planning enforcement 
The Freedom of Information request submitted to Wyre Council on 29 July 
requesting information on planning enforcement action within the parish has now 
been answered. A copy of the documentation is included in the councillors’ pack of 
documents. 

Footpath signage 
The plantsman has started placing the posts and will continue doing this, weather 
permitting. A request has been made for bridleway signs. An additional ‘decal’ 
indicating the Wyre Way will also be needed as the lane by The Heads that forms 
part of the Wyre Way is not a designated public footpath, therefore a normal 
fingerpost cannot be placed there. 
 
Dog fouling 
This remains a problem throughout the parish. The issue of people actually picking 
up dog waste and then throwing it into fields and hedges is also a problem. 
 
Irresponsible dog owners 
A number of complaints have been received regarding dogs being allowed to run 
free on private land and chase wildlife unchecked by their owner. 
 
Fly tipping 
Two instances of fly tipping have been reported to Wyre Council this month. 
 
 


